
Hello Graduates! 

I’m Betty Vandenbosch, Chancellor of Purdue University Global. 

On behalf of all of us, faculty, staff, and administration. Congratulations! You did it! 

Your Purdue Global diploma proves to the world—and to yourself—that there is no limit to what you can achieve. 

As you prepare to enter the workforce or further your career, we are here to offer support and guidance. Our Career Services 
professionals provide comprehensive career planning and can help you hone your interview skills, improve your resume, develop 
productive connections, and find your career. 

Be sure to download your personalized Competency Report on the student portal to share with your current or potential 
employer. It will show the competencies you developed during your studies.  

And as a graduate, you are part of a strong Purdue alumni network. I encourage you to get connected and stay involved in the 
official Purdue Alumni Association.  

In celebration of your accomplishment, we invite you to take part in our commencement ceremonies, held on Saturday, June 2, 
at the Rosemont Theatre in Chicago. This is the first graduation for Purdue Global!  

The ceremony is at 9:30 in the morning Chicago time. 

If you are unable to attend your graduation event in person, please join us during our Facebook Live broadcasts where you can 
participate in an online conversation. You’ll be able to access these though the Purdue University Global Facebook page or 
through the link right on this website.  

I look forward to sharing this memorable event with you. Congratulations on your graduation. 


